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City of Sebastopol and Sonoma County Resource Recovery Announce New 

Garbage Service Provider 

SEBASTOPOL, CA – The City of Sebastopol and Sonoma County Resource Recovery (SCRR) 

are pleased to announce the official start of SCRR’s waste collection services under a new 

contract that began on July 1, 2025. SCRR is now the franchised provider of residential and 

commercial garbage, recycling, and organics collection throughout the City of Sebastopol. 

The transition to SCRR marks the beginning of a partnership focused on improving service 

delivery, increasing waste diversion, and advancing the City’s sustainability goals. Residents can 

expect enhanced customer service, modern equipment, and a continued commitment to 

environmental responsibility. 

Over the past month, SCRR has worked closely with the City to ensure a smooth transition, 

including the delivery of new containers and educational materials to residents and businesses. 

SCRR will provide weekly collection of organics, garbage, and recycling using a three-cart 

system. 

SCRR is honored to begin service in Sebastopol and is committed to providing reliable, 

responsive, and environmentally responsible services to all residents and businesses in the city. 

Residents with service questions or concerns are encouraged to contact SCRR’s customer 

service at (707) 795-7470, by email at info@sonomacorr.com, or visit www.sonomacorr.com. 
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